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February 2020 
 
 
Sport Relief mufti /‘High Littleton’s Got Talent!’ 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Once again we will be having fun at school whilst raising money for ​Sport Relief​.  On ​Friday 13th March 
we will mark the official date by encouraging the children/staff to wear mufti (sports themed if you wish) in 
return for a £1 donation to the charity and enjoying a whole school, sport related activity. 
 
 
The talent show entry fee is ​£1 per child​ for each act they are performing in and acts must be no longer 
than 2 minutes.  House captains will be collecting entry details (name/s, type of act, stage requirements) 
and entry fees on Tuesday the 10​th​ and Wednesday the 11​th​ March.  
 
If you have any other queries about Sport Relief at school this year, please contact the office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Claire Richardson 
Otter Class Teacher  

 
 

“Love each other as I have loved you.” John 15:12 
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